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St John of God Bargaining Update

Dear Member,

Last week, the HSU visited St. John of God Windsor to meet with members, discuss the
upcoming negotiations for your Enterprise Agreement and to distribute the survey that
will eventually form the basis of the log of claims for the bargaining process.

It is anticipated that negotiations will commence in December, and as such it is imperative
that all members and employees have their say in relation to the Agreement. If you have
not done so already, you can complete the online survey here:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/STJOG2019.

The HSU will be visiting St. John of God at Windsor and Richmond on Monday 25
November 2019, and will be at Burwood on Wednesday 27 November 2019. On Monday
25 November 2019, we will also be holding a meeting with the CSSD at 12pm in order to
discuss some issues concerning bullying that have been brought to our attention, so if
you are able to attend this meeting please make sure that you can come along and
discuss how we will deal with these issues collectively moving forward.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming negotiations, would like to
join the HSU or know of anybody who does, please see the Organiser on site on one of
these two days. We will also visit all three sits the following week, so there will be plenty
of opportunities for you to have your say!

If you would like to get more involved in the bargaining process, please send an email to
privatehealth@hsn.asn.au. It is important that as many HSU members as possible are
engaged in negotiations, as our strength is in our solidarity.

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to call the HSU on 1300 478 679 if you have any
questions or concerns about your Agreement, or the negotiating process.

In unity,

Gerard Hayes
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD
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